
November 3, 1963 

meeting of the Boald of Trustees was held on Sunday 

morning Novemler 3, 1963 to discuss the matter of the 

M.cClays who have had 90 dollals tElcen out of their 

alottment check from Springfield to help pay back the 

money into the Designated fund. A motion was made by 

BEG. MacPherson ard seconded by Bro. Heintz that Bro. 

Roberson get in touch with Springfield to find out why 

the MCClays had to pay this back, as we contribute 

regularly to this fund. Also if it must be paid back that 

the Board authorize that a check of a $100.00 a month 

be sent to Springfield for 1 year as the debt is $ 1,200.00. 

, A motion was made by Bro. Heintz and secended by Bro. 

. Ambrose that we send $ 2b.00 to Rudy Cerullo wile is 
working among the Cuban refugees in Florida. 

Bre. Dron read a letter from our lawyer and he presented 

us with a till for $ 200.00 which was for 3 years. The 

Board was grateful for the work which he has done. 

A motion was made by BC. Dron and seconded by Bro. 

MacPherson that we send him a check fur $ 300.00 dollars 

instead of the $ 200.00 with a letter of thanks to follow. 

Charles MacPherson 

Secretaly 



A report was given to the Boara of Trustees about 

the sign that was made for the childrens revival 

meeting which was to cost t 15.00 but cost t 40.00 

Bro. Ambrose made a motl.en and it was seconded by 

Bro. Heintz that we pay the bill. 

Charles MacPherson 
Secretary 


